
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 21st May 2021 

STARS OF THE WEEK 

Ducklings: Brooklyn 

Dolphins: Rhayne & Amelia L   

Seahorses: Evie-Rose & Aiko 

Sharks: Evie & Jessica     

Penguins: Dominic  

Bears: Junior & Nina  

Leopards: Amy & Michael 

Tigers: Bechet & Lewis  

Lions: Joshua, Grace & Scarlet 

 
Class Star Attendance:   

Leopards 99.4% 

 
 

 

 

 

, Holly, Marc & Layla 

 

Contact Details – School 01772 728153 

Mrs. Barlow – head@st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk 

Mrs. Mac – bursar@st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk 

Mrs. Burrow – a.burrow@st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk 

General Office Enquiries – office@st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk 

 

 

School finishes next Friday at 3:00 pm / 3:10  pm for our half term break.  We return to school on Monday 14th 

June. 

Mrs. Terry will begin her maternity leave after half term & Miss Cooper will teach Year 5.  We wish Mrs. Terry a 

few weeks of quiet calm before her little bundle of joy arrives. 

 

The new school dinner menu starts on Monday – week 3.  Parents who are entitled to free school meals will 

receive a £15 voucher for each child today by email – this covers May half term. 

Week 3 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Choice 1 
Vegetarian Meatballs & 
Onion Gravy (v) 

BBQ Chicken 
Flatbread 

Roast Pork Sage & 
Onion Stuffing & 
Gravy 

Chicken Curry Fish Fingers & Chips 

Choice 2 
Tomato & Mascarpone 
Pasta (v) 

Lancashire Cheese 
& Potato Pie 

Baked Jacket 
Potato with Cheese 
or Tuna 

Vegetarian Sausage 
in a Bun & Tomato 
Ketchup (v) 

Homemade Pizza 
Margherita (v) 

Choice 3 
Baked Jacket Potato with 
Cheese or Tuna 

French Bread Pizza (v) 
Freshly Baked 
Baguette filled with 
Tuna & Mayonnaise 

Baked Jacket Potato 
with Cheese or Tuna 

Summer Picnic  

 

 

If you know anyone who would like to attend our Nursery from September 2021 please ask them to contact 

school as places are filling up.  We take children from 3 years old & funding is available from the term after the 

child turns 3. 

 

Children who are eligible for free school meals will receive a £15 voucher for over the May half term holiday. 
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Our year 6 returned from Robinwood full of stories about piranhas 

avoided, challenges faced, activities shared and proudest moments.  

With activities including: canoeing, raft building, trapeze, giant swing, 

zip wire, climbing, caving, piranha pool  and Knights Quest, all the 

children were “challenged by choice” to set their own targets and face 

their own challenges.  

 

We were so lucky that we were able to take part in a school residential 

this year. For a long time, we thought that our Year 6 class may miss out 

on this amazing experience.   

We are so grateful to Robinwood for all the time and effort they put in 

to  ensuring they were able to open in a Covid safe environment. The 

staff worked so incredibly hard the whole time.  

 
Thanks also go to our staff who willingly gave their time to enable this 

trip to take place - leaving their own families at home, to be with the 

Year 6 family. Without these staff, the trip couldn’t happen. I am so 

grateful to these staff.  

 
Our next trip is for Bears Class – all parents have been sent a message 

about this trip & is available on ParentPay to give your consent & make a 

donation.  Thank you. 
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